
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: April 1, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Bridge at Knott's Landing - Removal 

 

DISCUSSION: 

There is currently a large metal bridge structure at Knott’s Landing. My understanding is that it has been 
there for many years and that it was originally placed there with a plan to utilize it on a trail in that area at 
some point in the future. I spoke with Fred Smock about this, and he confirmed that it was planned to be 
utilized for a trail – but so far hasn’t been. I had a Council Member reach out wanting to know why we 
still have it there if we’re not going to use it, and I would like to discuss with the Council whether we 
should keep the bridge there, or remove it and dispose of it. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


